
Largoward Primary School 
Friday 29th August 2025 

 
‘Being Ourselves, Together!’ 

Our Values:  Safety, Kindness, Happiness, Respect, Learning 
 
What’s Happening Next Week? 
 

Monday 01/09 • PE day – make sure your child has their PE kit 

• Parent council meeting and AGM – 6pm 

Tuesday 02/09  

Wednesday 03/09  

Thursday 04/09 • PE day – make sure your child has their PE kit 

• Active schools coach - PM 

Friday 05/09  
  

Please call 01334 659425 or email largowardps.enquiries@fife.gov.uk if you need to 
contact the school. 

 
Website:  https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/fi/largowardps/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 

P4-7 SWAY – Each week we will update with posts relating to our learning and experiences in school.  We 
hope you enjoy finding out more about our week.  Here is our new SWAY for 2024-2025! 
 

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/496VB4vQHq5yVyYY?ref=Lin
k 

iPayimpact 
 
P6/P7 parents/carers please note that school meals are no longer free for your child, unless you are eligible 
for 'Free School Meals' in.  School meals cost £2.60 per pupil from August 2025.  To find out more about free 
school meal entitlement follow this link - Free school meals and school clothing grants | Fife Council 
 

mailto:largowardps.enquiries@fife.gov.uk
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/fi/largowardps/
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/496VB4vQHq5yVyYY?ref=Link
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/496VB4vQHq5yVyYY?ref=Link
https://www.fife.gov.uk/kb/docs/articles/education2/schools-in-fife/free-school-meals-and-school-clothing-grants


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Key Updates on Education Reform: 
 

You may be aware Scotland’s education system is being reformed, this includes the creation of a new 
qualifications body, Qualifications Scotland, and a new education inspectorate, with further changes to 
national education public bodies occurring throughout the upcoming school year. Improvements to the 
curriculum and approach to qualifications, and assessment are also planned in the coming years. This work 
will enhance outcomes for children and young people educated in Scotland with the aim of ensuring 
excellence and equity by raising standards and giving every child and young person the same opportunity to 
succeed. Further information can be found on the Scottish Government’s website. 

Let’s Be Heard, the Scottish COVID-19 Inquiry’s public participation project: 
 

You may recall in 2024 young people were asked about their pandemic experiences. We are very 
grateful to all those who participated and we are now pleased to share with you our most recent 
case study documenting the voices of children and young people - Voices of Children and Young People: 

Experiences Shared with Let’s Be Heard – A Case Study | Scottish COVID-19 Inquiry 

https://www.gov.scot/policies/schools/education-reform/
https://www.covid19inquiry.scot/report/voices-of-children-young-people-case-study?utm_source=direct.mail.LA.edu&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=lbh.cyp
https://www.covid19inquiry.scot/report/voices-of-children-young-people-case-study?utm_source=direct.mail.LA.edu&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=lbh.cyp


 



 



 
 



 


